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16 November, 2011


Drs Gary Duncan and Chris Boberg
MelNet
PO Box 87356
Meadowbank
Auckland 1742


Dear Drs Duncan and Boberg,

Re:-		Sunbed Regulation in New Zealand

Thank you for your letter dated 22 October re the above.

The Paediatric Society of New Zealand fully endorses the request from Melnet for mandatory regulation of solaria in New Zealand. The Society notes that while melanoma is only rarely diagnosed in children, exposure to ultraviolet radiation in children and young people is a major risk factor for melanoma and other skin cancers in later life.  In particular it is essential that young people seeking social acceptance by the use of solaria to “enhance” their appearance are protected from unscrupulous operators.


Yours sincerely,
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Rosemary Marks
President
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